June 9, 1954

Mr, Philip E., Kendrick

Regional Administrator

Securities and Exchange Commission
Federal Building

Boston 9, Massachusetts

Dear Phil:

In connection with the proposed procedure fixing
responsibility for the processing of Regulation A filings
on the Regional Administrators, would you please, before
June 23, send me your answers to the following questions:

1. Who from your office will be in over-all charge
of Regulation A filings?

2. What accountant will be in charge of the accounting
work?

3. What attorney will be in charge of the legal work?

4. What suggestions, if any, do you have for training
any of the above named persons in the Division of
Corporation Finance ?

Sincerely yours,

Ralph H, Demmler
Chairman
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